## MARCH 16, 2020 SECOND MONTHLY MEETING HONEY BROOK BOROUGH COUNCIL

The March 16, 2020, second monthly meeting of Honey Brook Borough Council was canceled to comply with Governor Wolf's order that all individuals in Chester County stay home in an effort to slow the spread and minimize public exposure to COVID-19 and maintain social distancing.

Notice was posted at Borough Hall and on the Borough's website that the meeting was canceled and officially continue all matters on the March 16, 2020, agenda to the April 6, 2020, agenda.

Janis A. Rambo Borough Secretary